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BACKGROUND INFORMATION:   
Based on data collected from an independent facility assessment, the Thomas 
Jefferson Intermediate School (TJIS) building has reached the end of useful 
service life.  The overall conditions of TJIS are subpar.  More than 80 years old, 
TJIS does not meet current building or energy codes.  Renovations to these 
areas would prove extremely difficult and quite expensive.   
 
Academically, TJIS facilities are not conducive to meeting the needs of either 
students or teachers in the 21st century.   
 
Based on these findings, BISD administration recommends closure of Thomas 
Jefferson Intermediate School at the end of 2017-18 school year.             
 
  
RECOMMENDATION:   
Approval 
 
 
BAOARD ACTION REQUIRED:  
I move the Board approve the closing of Thomas Jefferson Intermediate School. 


